
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

26 January 2018 
 
Parking 2018 - Gate on Driveway  
 
The driveway gate will be in operation this term.  There will be no access to the school driveway 
and carpark from 8:15am until 3:15pm during school days.  Access will be via the pedestrian 
gate that will be connected to our Waharoa.  
 
We ask that you park on either Te Rahu Road, Warburton Crescent, Cameron Avenue, Bygrave 
Place or Cambridge Road to drop off and pick up your children. Please use the pedestrian 
crossing when crossing Te Rahu Road – this is the best and most safest way for all to cross the 
road.  
 
Whānau with disability parking cards are asked to contact the school office for a code that will 
allow them to open the gate.  
 
Please do not access the driveway to enter the school grounds to drop off or pick up children 
between 8.25am and 3.15pm.  As the gate is part the way down the driveway, entering when 
the gate is shut creates a vehicle hazard when attempting to turn around. 
 
 
 
Pat Poland 
Acting Principal 


